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Date:    July 28, 2016 

To:  Audi Dealer Principal, Service Manager, Warranty Administrator, Sales Manager, General Manager & 
Parts Manager  

From: Audi Customer Protection 

Subject:  Interim Customer Notification Mailing 

 Safety Recall 69O2 – Takata Front Passenger Airbag  
  
 

This is to inform you that recently we began a NHTSA required interim customer notification mailing for the 
69O2 Takata front passenger airbag safety recall. This letter informs our customers that their vehicle is 
affected by this safety recall, however, a repair is not yet available at this time.  

If you or your customers have questions relating to this recall visit the Takata Front Airbag Recall site at 
www.audiusa.com/about/takata.  

Customers can also visit the Recall/Service Campaign Lookup tool at www.audiusa.com to determine if 
their vehicle is affected by this recall.  

 

A list of affected vehicles is listed below: 

AFFECTED VEHICLES 

Model Year(s) Model 
2005-2008 A4 Avant 
2007-2009 A4 Cabriolet 
2005-2008 A4 Sedan 
2006-2011 A6 Avant 
2005-2011 A6 Sedan 
2008 RS 4 Cabriolet 
2007-2008 RS 4 Sedan 
2005-2008 S4 Avant 
2007-2009 S4 Cabriolet 
2005-2008 S4 Sedan 
2007-2011 S6 Sedan 
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